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Your FOIA request to the City of Norfolk (N-213-2025)

From Jasmin Lane (Norfolk, VA) <Norfolk@request.justfoia.com>
Date Mon 17/03/2025 18:08
To  Evan Foster <Evan.Foster@proplogix.com>

You don't often get email from norfolk@request.justfoia.com. Learn why this is important

Your City of Norfolk Records Request of 3/15/2025, Request No. N-213-2025

Dear Evan Foster,

The City of Norfolk received a public information request from you on 3/15/2025. Your request
mentioned:

For the property located at 509 LIGHT ST Norfolk VA 23523 . Parcel number: 46847750 ~Any
open or outstanding nuisance code violations? ~Any open or outstanding building permits
and building code violations? ~Any outstanding vacant building registration violations or
fees associated with the property? ~Any certificates of occupancy that are available for this
property? ~Any outstanding special assessments, fees, or invoices associated with the
property that aren’t addressed above?

The Virginia Freedom of Information Act applies only to citizens of Virginia. For more information,
see Virginia Code 2.2-3704(A), which says that "except as otherwise specifically provided by law, all
public records shall be open to citizens of the Commonwealth, representatives of newspapers and
magazines with circulation in the Commonwealth, and representatives of radio and television
stations broadcasting in or into the Commonwealth during the regular office hours of the
custodian of such records.”

As you are not a citizen of Virginia, or because you provided an address outside the
Commonwealth of Virginia, the records you requested will not be provided to you.

This request will be closed. If you are able to supply a Virginia mailing address to us, please
resubmit your request and provide that information.

If you have any questions, please reply to this email.

Sincerely,
Jasmin Lane
FOIA Analyst

l=.Norfolk, VA






